
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

School Lunch - Delivery of Hot Food items trial 

We are trialling the roll out of a couple of hot food items, starting with those students who 

currently order a school lunch.  

Compliance with Covid guidance has raised difficulties in delivering hot food arising from 

operating in zones, not having a large enough dining room to facilitate the use of the dining 

room and also the issue of keeping food warm and meeting food standards. 

We are now in a position to trial the inclusion of 2 hot food items within the pre-order lunch 

menu: 

1. Hot Chicken Wrap 

2. Cheese and onion Pasty 

The trial will run from 19th April to 30th April then after that we expect to be in a position to 

roll the service out to others. 

If a student wishes to add either of the items to their lunch order then please complete the 

form on the other side of this sheet and return to the Student Welfare Manager by 

Wednesday 31 March 2021. 

If a student doesn’t want to change their current lunch order then it will continue to be 

delivered to the classroom during their period 4 lesson. 

If they choose to have a hot lunch please note they will need to collect it from the collection 

point listed below for their year group at the start of their lunchtime. The hot items will not 

be delivered to the classroom so we can comply with Food standard regulations. 

Please note the lunch order can be amended/ cancelled at any time. Just let the Student 

Welfare Manager know. 

Cancellations will take effect the day of notification. New orders will commence from the 

following Monday after receipt of the order. 

Lunch orders need to be signed by a parent/guardian. 

Hot Food Distribution, ie pasty and Hot wrap from 19th April 2021 

Lunch Start time Year Group Collection Point 

12:40 Yr 13 P16 Common Room 

13:30 Yr 12 Barrier with Year 8 

12:40 Yr 11 Reception 

12:40 Yr 10 Trinity end of Barrier 

13:30 Yr 9 West Hall Corridor 

13:00 Yr 8 Outside MA5  

13:00 Yr 7 New Build Dining Space 
 

 


